
Accounts department welcomes new member 

 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Announcement by Datatrak Holdings p.l.c. pursuant to Regulation 4 of Legal Notice 108 of 2005 
Prevention of Financial Markets Abuse (Disclosure and Notification) Regulations 2005. 
 
QUOTE 

 
Datatrak Holdings p.l.c. hereby announces that Marie Claire Portelli  (ID: 28081M) of Flat 
5 Block 6B, Triq Pros Walter Ganado, Pembroke STJ14 has been employed in the accounts 
department of the company. 
 
UNQUOTE 
 
Louis de Gabriele 
Company Secretary 
 
27th July 2006 

 

 


